
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE FY26 BUDGET

Immediately following the roll call and approval of the Consent Agenda, President 
Grimpe will entertain a motion to go into the Public Hearing to take public comment 
on the Board’s proposed FY26 Budget. Following a roll call vote on the motion, Mr. 
Berry will conduct the Public Hearing.

The Tentative FY26 Budget has been on display at the River Trails Administration Center 
and on the District Website since July 15, 2025.

The legal notice regarding the public display of the Tentative FY26 Budget and the 
Public Hearing on September 9th at 7:00 p.m. at River Trails Middle School in the July 
15, 2025 local edition of the Daily Herald newspaper (documentation included).

President Grimpe will ask individuals who address the Board during the Public Hearing to 
identify themselves for the record.


